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On 7-8 March 2024 the kick-
off meeting of our E-Green
project took place in Paris
(France). It was a crucial step
in our jorney towards
collaboration and excellence.
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During this long-awaited gathering,
we had the honor of having

representatives from all partner
organisations. We heard each
partner share their vision and

commitment to the project. From
outlining goals and objectives to

discussing project details, they all
reflected the passion and dedication.



THE FOLLOWING MEETING

One of the highlights of the
meeting was the opportunity
for each organisation to outline
the part of the project they are
responsible for. This discussion
allowed us to better understand
how each individual
contributions complement and
connect to achieve an
extraordinary collective
outcome.

It was also agreed that the next
meeting will take place on 16-17
september 2024 in the city of Dublin
(Ireland).

We look foward to continuing our
collaboration and advancing in this
exciting journey together. 
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